
Starlings Class Newsletter 20th May 2022 

Love • Kindness • Self-Belief • Aspiration  

  
If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one of our Safeguarding Leads: 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Hannah Layfield. Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Nikkie Godbold or Miss Emma Roberts. 

 

Stars of the week 

   Self-belief – Ivy 

Aspiration - Rowan 

                

                

 

 

 

 

               

 

Home Learning Challenge 
 

We have enjoyed some gorgeous weather this 
week.  

Talk to your grownups about what we need to 
wear to keep ourselves safe in the sun! 

School Dates 
May 
W/C 23rd – Year 2 SAT’s 
W/C 23rd – RE week 
Friday 27th – Jubilee Picnic 
Friday 27th – Break up 
June 
Monday 6th – Staff Training Day 
Tuesday 7th – School re-opens 
Wednesday 8th – Discover Africa Launch 
13th, 14th, 15th – Year 1 – Horse Riding 
Tuesday 14th – Class Photos 
Tuesday 14th – Reception 2022 information evening 
Thursday 30th – HappyFest 
July 
Friday 1st - HappyFest 
 

Reminders 
 Please can all home toys and any other unnecessary items stay at home. 

 Please can parents label all items of clothing, including water bottles and wellies. 

 If you need to adjust your child’s sessions or lunchtime arrangements, please can you continue to inform the 
office. 

 If your child’s session begins at 12.15pm, we ask that you drop off at the nursery gate.  

 If your child gets collected after lunch, can we please ask that you now collect from the nursery gate. 

 Please apply sunscreen to your child prior to arrival at school. If you wish to send some in, please make sure 
your child’s name is written on the bottle.  

 
Thank you  

 

What have we learned this week? 

This week has been sports week in Nursery. Across the course of the week, we have been providing the children 

with the opportunity to take part in jumping events, throwing events and running races. We have also been keeping 

active, climbing on the climbing frame, playing hopscotch, building obstacle courses and we have enjoyed some 

active games in the hall linking to our phonics learning. 

In phonics, we have been practising our listening skills and have thoroughly enjoyed exploring boom whackers. Miss 

Edwards also shared her toy box, where the children had to listen to sounds and clues to guess the item. The 

children are becoming so confident and even had a go at giving clues to their friends themselves. 

Our favourite rhyme this week is ‘I have a little turtle,’ and our favourite story has been the ‘Worrysaurus.’ 

What a fantastic week! 

 

  

 


